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2021 Election Update
Dear FRRS Members:

The 2021 Nominations were 
open from January 1, 2021 
through January 31, 2021. 
Nominations were submitted 
to the 2021 Election 
Committee in writing as required and all process 
and procedures were followed per the FRRS 
Elections Policy.

The FRRS 2021 Election nominations were 
closed and there were three (3) qualified 
incumbents, and a “White Ballot” was declared. 
They are current FRRS Board Members:  Matt 
Elems(I), Steve Habeck(I), and Eugene Vicknair(I). 
There was one other nomination received, but 
they officially withdrew from the election 
process.  A postcard was sent out to all active 
and above FRRS Members about this as required 
for a “White Ballot” proceeding. No action was 
taken on this by the March 15, 2021 deadline so 
the listed nominees will be sworn into office in 
July 2021.

The Election Committee is also looking into 
possibly using a third-party vendor to hold 
future Board Elections via this process. This is 
only preliminary now, but the potential to save 
money and countless hours is present. Much 
additional research needs to be done though 
and many questions need to be asked and 
answered.

If you have an e-mail address the FRRS and 
WPRM would like to have it for multiple reasons 
including news announcements, elections, Train 
Sheet delivery by e-mail and more. You may 
update your contact information using the 
Membership Change of Address tool on the 
society website found on the Membership page 
on the “About Us” pull-down menu. These are 
used exclusively by the FRRS and WPRM and 
will not be sold or given out.

Please be sure to read the Election Policy for 
additional dates and details if you might be 
interested in running for the FRRS Board in 
2022. Please refer to these on the FRRS website. 

If you have any questions about the election 
process, please feel free to address the Elections 
Committee at election@wplives.org . 

At this time, I would like to thank our Webmaster 
Paul Finnegan and the rest of the Election 
Committee for their continued assistance in the 
election process. Please stay Healthy and Well 
and might 2021 be better.

"Your 2021 Election Committee thanks you and 
is Proud to Serve the FRRS & WPRM." 
Sincerely, 
Matthew S. Shuman - FL 1948 - Chair
Ann Morningstar – L 1967 - Co-Chair
Debbie Shuman - FL 1948 - Clerk/Catering 
Facilitator to the Election Committee

any, crew-hours for almost two years due to 
COVID-19.  The day will focus on safety and new 
updates to operating procedures.  We will spend 
time on hands-on training.

We want everyone to use the online rules exam 
link you will get when you register for the 
training.  We do not want to use time on 
Saturday to administer a rules exam, we want to 
use the time for training.  Please take the exam 
online and bring your signed paperwork with 
you to training.

Watch the Latest Museum News on the society 
website for updates.

( ...Operating Department News and Update 
continued from page 1 )




